
Challenge Yourself!
Read Watch Do

Core 
(Science Week)

Read the news report from New 
Scientist magazine about ecosystems 
and the impact human activity is 
having on them.

Watch the programme on how we are 
working to protect and restore some 
ecosystems: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=
4xhCfvbe3jw

Write a letter to your local MP, or 
produce a magazine article, on the 
importance of conservation and what 
needs to be done to protect the an 
endangered ecosystem of your choice.

Foundation
(History Week)

Read this article on Elizabeth I’s early 
years:
Click here to read
How did this shape Elizabeth as a 
Queen?

Watch the film Elizabeth: The Golden 
Age. This is available on Netflix 
currently. 
Click here to watch

Visit an Elizabethan stately home in 
your local area: Astley Hall and 
Rufford Hall are two examples in the 
local area.
Click here to search for Elizabethan 
stately homes

Creative
(Computing Week)

“The best Gaming Laptops on the 
Market”- Read all about the best 
laptops and the high-tech options 
available: https://bit.ly/3eYEpWZ 

"The Secret Rules of Modern Living 
Algorithms"- Mathematics professor 
Marcus Du Sautoy reveals the hidden 
world of algorithms: 
https://bit.ly/316UstD 

“Computer Crafts”- Create your own 
model of a computer, this could be 
with craft items, boxes that are ready 
for recycling or any other creative 
ideas you have. 

KS4

https://www.newscientist.com/article/2268035-our-impact-on-earths-ecosystems-and-biodiversity-in-graphics/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4xhCfvbe3jw
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4xhCfvbe3jw
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1OdiIzutPQiQWHLF8vN7-R3zfkQElkKCY/view?usp=sharing
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=t&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=web&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwj1zfufkLfvAhWsQRUIHS5NAZYQFjACegQIARAD&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.netflix.com%2Fgb%2Ftitle%2F70045272&usg=AOvVaw1L1GumYSs8zsxQrPmmzihs
https://www.visitlancashire.com/things-to-do/historic-houses
https://www.visitlancashire.com/things-to-do/historic-houses
https://bit.ly/3eYEpWZ
https://bit.ly/316UstD

